
Cancellation of our Auckland case management clinics

Following recent government guidance about social
distancing, we have decided to cancel all upcoming
Auckland case management clinics until further notice.

If you have made an appointment for the clinic next week, your case manager will contact you. We are sorry for any
inconvenience this has caused, however the health and wellbeing of our staff and veterans are our priority. 

Date

18 March 2020

Tags

Updates for clients (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=20)
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